Parents and Staff!

Child Care in Ontario Faces Catastrophic Collapse

All three levels of Government are dropping the ball on 

child care funding

Federal: No money for child care in the March 4th budget

Provincial: Child care faces a $63.5 million dollar cut in funding

City of Toronto: 2010 budget proposes to eliminate the rent subsidy for school-based child care programs

But it’s not too late to organize!

Join Rosario Marchese, MPP Trinity-Spadina and Education Critic for the NDP, and the Ontario Coalition for Better Child Care 

for an information and strategizing session.


For more information:

rmarchese-qp@ndp.on.ca or info@childcareontario.org
Child care will be made available for children aged 1 and up (at no cost to parents).  Please email rmarchese-qp@ndp.on.ca or call 416 325 9092 in advance to book a space.  Space is limited, but we will do our very best to accommodate all parents who require childcare. For more info, email rmarchese-qp@ndp.on.ca to sign up for our mailing list.

Date: Monday, March 22


Time: 6:30-8:30 PM


Location: Scadding Court Community Centre, Rooms 1 and 2


Address: 707 Dundas Street West





Intersection: Dundas St West and Bathurst Street











